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To Whom It May Concern 0109100009 

We, on behalf of the teachers and students of the Dhaka University's Faculty of Fine Art, hereby state 

that the teachers and students of this Faculty are the bearers and practitioners of Mangal 

Shobhajatra on Pahela Baishakh and will continue to be so in the years to come successively. Mangal 

Shobhajatra on Pahela Baishakh, now the grandest event on the first day of the Bangia New Year, is a 

creative innovation of the teachers and students of this Faculty to uphold the people's democratic 

rights and to energize the people to fight against the sinister forces which try to snatch away their 

freedom, and it has become a significant, expressive and colourful festive event by itself and has 

appealed to the people profoundly irrespective of caste, creed, religion, class, gender and age for a 

common cause in the midst of ecstasy for the celebration of the Bangia New Year annually on 14 April 

of the Common Era. 

We, on behalf of the teachers and students of the Dhaka University's Faculty of Fine Art, hereby give 

our free and explicit consent on this day of 15 March 2014 to the nomination of Mangal Shobhajatra 

on Pahela Baishakh for its inscription on the Representative List of the Intangible Cultural Heritage of 

Humanity. We further state that our consent is based on our understanding that the proposed 

inscription will not only bring global recognition to the element but will also reinforce this dynamic 

element of our intangible cultural heritage. We actively participated in the nomination process as well 

as in collaborating with the experts and researchers who studied and documented all aspects of the 

element. It was a pleasure to work with them. 
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To Whom It May Concern 

On behalf of the Dhaka University's Faculty of Fine Art I hereby give 

our free and explicit consent on this day of 15 March 2014 to the 

nomination of Mangal Shobhajatra on Pahela Baishakh for its 

inscription on the Representative List of the Intangible Cultural 

Heritage of Humanity. I further state that our consent is based on our 

understanding that the proposed inscription will not only bring global 

recognition to the element but will also reinforce this dynamic element 

of our intangible cultural heritage. The teachers and students of this 

Faculty actively participated in the nomination process as well as in 

collaborating with the experts and researchers who studied and 

documented all aspects of the element. It was a pleasure for me to 

support the nomination process wholeheartedly and to provide all 

kinds of assistance to the experts and researchers to enable them to 

work with the teachers and students of this Faculty. I wish the success 

of the element for inscription on the Representative List of the 

Intangible Cultural Heritage of Humanity. 

(Professor Syed Abul Barq Alvi) 
Dean 
Faculty of Fine Art 
University of Dhaka 
Bangladesh. 


